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Peter Pan Production - Years 4, 5 and 6 

Next week, the children in Years 4, 5 and 6 

will perform their long awaited summer 

production of Peter Pan. The children and 

staff have worked so hard to make it another 

epic production. They are very excited.  

The performances are:  

Monday 10th at 2pm  (Relaxed  performance - No ticket) 

Tuesday the 11th July at 2pm & 6pm (Ticket only)  

Wednesday the 12th July at 6pm (Ticket only)  

Please make sure you bring your ticket with you.  

Please be supportive and don’t bring any pre-school 

children to the main performances as requested. Thanks.  

The children should return to school no earlier than 

5.30pm on the evening performances. The production is 

running at about 1 hour 20 minutes and so children may 

be out of school on Monday and Tuesday slightly later.  We 

look forward to seeing you there next week.  

Useful Diary Dates 2023 

11th & 12th July: Years 4, 5 and 6 Summer 

Production 

14th July: School Reports out to Parents 

20th July: Last day of term.  

Year 6 Leavers Assembly at 2pm for Year 6 Parents/Carers 

4th September: First day of School. 

13th October: School Photograph day 

18th October: Flu Vaccine day. 

23rd - 27th October: Half Term.  

6th November: Year 6 PGL Residential 

14th December: Last day of Term. 

15th December: INSET Day - school closed for pupils. 

2nd January 2024: Back to School - Spring term starts. 

Have a great weekend! Best wishes Kate Powell 

Year 6 Enterprise Week and Out of Bounds Trip  

Year 6 have been very busy this half term. Not only have 

they been working on their production and visiting their 

new secondary schools but, a few weeks ago, Year 6 

organised the whole of Enterprise Week. Starting with £5 

from the ’Virgin Challenge’ they had to design mini 

industries to grow their £5 into a larger amount. Having 

worked hard to prepare their stalls and events for the 

other children in the school, the whole week was a buzz 

of excitement and Cedar class approached it with 

maturity; taking their roles very seriously. There was a 

great variety of stalls and the children made a whopping 

£1020. This project taught them valuable lessons about 

market research, profit and loss, planning and product 

design and about money itself - utilising all of their Maths 

skills. Well done Year 6. You broke your intended target 

and raised the most money that Year 6 have ever at 

Bartons. Here are some lovely photos from the week.  

Following the success of Enterprise Week, the children 

were able to use some of the money towards a treat day 

at Out of Bounds in Rustington. The children had a 

brilliant day playing foot 

golf, clip and climb and 

the adventure nets. 

What a great way to 

finish primary school!  


